PRESS RELEASE

Revised Application for Closure of Business Form

The Inland Revenue Department (IRD) has undertaken an initiative to update the business forms used
within IRD. As such, we would like to inform you of the introduction of the revised Application for Closure
of Business Form. It should be noted that effective 08th June 2020, this form will go into circulation at the
IRD.

This form is being used to capture relevant information as it pertains to the cessation of business in
Anguilla, and essentially serves as an application to close/ deregister a business within our tax
administration system. As such, we are hereby requesting for the owners of ALL businesses that have
ceased operating, either temporarily or permanently, to come in to the Inland Revenue Department and
complete an Application for Closure Form at your earliest convenience.

The revised form will also be available for download at the Government of Anguilla website at www.gov.ai.

Should you require any further information, please call the IRD at (264)-497-8334, email
inlandrevenue @gov.ai or visit our offices at our new location in the Former NBA building (ground floor,
main entrance) between the hours of 8:00 am and 3:00 pm.

Regards,
/
Vi
Kiel Connor (Mr.)

Comptroller, Inland Revenue Department

05™ June 2020




